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SANFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING  

of the 
Sanford Aviation Noise Abatement Committee  

held at the ORLANDO SANFORD INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
1200 RED CLEVELAND BOULEVARD, LEVEL II - BOARD ROOM 

 
Tuesday, October 8, 2013  -  9:00 a.m. 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
 

- The regular meeting of the Sanford Airport Noise Abatement Committee 
          was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Chairman Andrew Van Gaale. 

- The minutes for September were approved as submitted.  
- Ryan Michaud was approved by the Sanford Airport Authority Board 

members at this months meeting to become a voting member for the 
committee. 

 
II. NOISE REPORT 
 

Total Operations – September 2013 17,838 

Total Noise Complaints 16 
Noise Complaint Hotline 3 

 

Complaints by Time of Day - June 2013 
Day 
0600 - 1900 
13 

Evening 
1900 - 2200 
1 

Night 
2200 - 0600 
2 

No Time 
Given 
0 

 
 
   
                Complaints by Residential Area:               
 Heathrow -      1       Silver Lake Area -  0 
 Timacuan - 0  Stone Island - 0 
 Lake Mary -     11  Osteen -      0   
 Chase Groves -      0  No given city - 0     
 Sanford  -     3               Longwood -      0 
 East of Airport (Geneva) -      0  New Households -      0 
 Lake Golden Area - 0 Repeat Households -      5 
 Other Areas  -      0                Noise Complaint Line -      3 
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 +Other Liaison Reports –  
 
Air Carrier 

- Flights for Allegiant Airline are low for the month of September but will pick back 
up in October and November. 

- Airbus aircraft for Allegiant Air should be arriving in the middle of October. 
- There will be an honor flight hosted by Allegiant Air to commemorate 75 

veterans arriving on Saturday October 19th. 
 
General Aviation 

- None 
 
FAA 

- None 
 
III. OLD BUSINESS 

- None 
 
IV. NEW BUSINESS-  

- None 
 

V.  FUTURE MEETINGS 
- November 12, 2013  
- December 10, 2013 

     
 There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:35 a.m.               


